
The Victorian Government  
recently released its $38 billion 
Victorian Transport Plan.

Members of the public are invited to a 
Public Information Display to learn more 
about the plan – including major road  
and rail projects to be delivered  
in Melbourne’s west.

When:	� Monday 16 March 2009 
Display open between 	
6.00pm and 8.30pm

Where:	� Victoria University, Gate 1,  
460 Ballarat Rd, Sunshine 
Mel Ref: 26 J10

This is an opportunity to learn more about 
the plan by talking directly to project staff. 

www.transport.vic.gov.au
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